
Sadly, hundreds of churches across the US close their doors every year. 
That’s why missionaries like Joey and Vicki Hay play a key role by coming 
alongside churches that have either died or are close to death. 

The church that utilized the building in Starke, Florida, where Joey now 
pastors, had dissolved and left the building vacant. Joey and a team from a sister 
church, however, were able to step in and replant a new congregation that has 
started reaching the community with a fresh vision and passion for those who 
need the Gospel.

THE COOPERATIVE PROGRAM is the financial fuel for reaching every 
person for Jesus Christ in every town, every city, every state, and every nation. 
Your support through the Cooperative Program helps revitalize struggling 
churches in order for them to relaunch so that a Gospel witness in the community 
is not lost.

PRAY for Joey and Vicki Hay as they continue ministering to and sharing the 
Gospel with those in their community and that their church will be a growing 
light there.
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